
   

 

 
 

 

As the Member of Provincial Parliament for Markham-Unionville,  
I am pleased to extend my warmest congratulatory wishes to  
Canadian Association of Chinese Performing Arts for their  

5th Toronto Dragon Festival 2024 from August 30 to September 1, 2024. 
 

The festival’s array of activities reflect the dynamic spirit and cultural richness 
of our province. Events like this play a crucial role in fostering multicultural 

understanding and unity. They provide a platform for showcasing the rich 
traditions of the Chinese and Asian communities while bringing together people 

from all walks of life to celebrate our shared heritage. 
 

The organizers’ dedication and hard work in putting together such a spectacular 
event are truly commendable. Wishing everyone a joyful and memorable festival! 

 
 

 


